
I’m sacrificing my hard-earned free time to write to my Ohio legislature about not doing YOUR job to 
protect your constituents from HB 6. I am urging you to make the ethical choice to repeal this bill. If this 
bill were a person, you wouldn’t let it into your yard, much less your house. This bill is steeped in 
corruption. It’s greedy, full of lies, it hurts Ohioans financially, it openly flaunts and takes advantage of 
its power, and it bullies. It 
would probably sleep with your husband or wife if it could. Then again, you HAVE let it into your house 
AND OURS without our consent or input. 
 
I teach 6th grade Social Studies and have a very hard time explaining to my students who still trust in 
their government why you have not allowed citizens to testify at your hearing and how citizens can be 
saddled with a monthly fee that benefits a single company, including a coal-fired power plant in Indiana. 
They and their families want renewable energy options and efficient energy programs. 
 
Allowing this legislation to proceed will have long lasting negative repercussions for Ohioans and you. 
Please act with the best interest of your constituents in mind and repeal HB6 legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Roberta Penn 


